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I strongly oppose the cities Shelter to Housing Continuum Project if the goal is to allow city
camping in our parks. There is already a major problem with homeless people using these spaces for
unintended reasons and if allowed, it will only exacerbate the cities problem. We don't need more
garbage and drug use in areas were our children play. Please reconsider this proposal. Signed,
concerned tax paying citizen. 
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